
Subject: Re: RFK Community Schools - Public Park
From: Wilshire Center BID
Date: 03/18/2016 11:14 AM
To: Yoomee Ha

Sorry here is the attachment from 2003.

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010

On Mar 18, 2016, at 11:12 AM, Wilshire Center BID <mike@wilshirecenter.com> wrote:

Hi Yoomee,

It was nice talking with you today.

The conference call is scheduled for March 30th at 10AM.

The call in number is: (563) 999-2090 
Then you will be asked to enter the Access Code: 163937

This meeting is a follow to the March 9th meeting between People for Parks, CD10, WCBIC and KYCC. 
Additional invitation has been extend to RKF Community Schools members Deborah Bailey, Paul Schrade and 
Yoomee Ha.

I also found the original RFK Park Concept presentation that the Wilshire Center Business Improvement 
Corporation (WCBIC) put together back in 2003 when the school was still in design phase. As you can see from 
the attachment, Bryant Park in New York was what was being used at the model for the park concept at that time. 

In the Fall of 2003 the WCBIC got over 1,000 signed forms from community members for the support of a Robert 
F. Kennedy Memorial Park of at least three acres at the Ambassador Hotel site.

The critical fact is that the RFK Community Schools field site gives the Wilshire Center/K-Town community its 
only real solution to creating a great park which is centered to where we live and work.

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010


